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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
CHRISTUS Mother Frances  
Blood Drive 
Thursday, 04-25-24 
9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
719 West Coke Road 
 
NETCAC 
Candlelight Vigil 
Tuesday, April 30, 2024 
6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
Governor Jim Hogg Park 
Hwy 37, Quitman, TX 
 

Chamber Monthly Meeting 
Wednesday, 04-17-24, 11:30 am 

Chamber Office 
115 West Elm St. 

Congratulations to Dr. Bart Pruitt Family Practice on 
being named the Business of the Week!  Dr. Bart 

Pruitt’s clinic is a full-service family practice of 
dedicated, experienced staff who believe in working 

with their patients to maintain and improve their 
health. They work together to serve your entire family 

for all of your medical needs in all stages of life. Dr. 
Bart is certified by the American Board of Family 

Medicine and has 27 years of experience caring for 
patients. Abbey Redding, FNP-C, started seeing 

patients in March 2022, and is also offering Jeuveau 
injections. Give them a call at 903-342-9800 to 

schedule an appointment.  Thanks for being a valued 
member of the Winnsboro Area Chamber of 

Commerce! 
 

Dr. Bart Pruitt Family Practice 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

          

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



4th of July Fireworks Celebration 

If you would be interested in helping sponsor our 4th of July fireworks, please 

give Kristie a call at 903-342-3666 or email her at info@winnsboro.com.  

A HUGE thank you to Dairy Queen for its donation! 
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